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Fort}'l!!ile liver 
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Stace CSU Contacts have c:oapleted their review of the Draft lliver 
lianagement Plan for the Fortymile Rivor. Reviewers found the plan to 
be conci,e and well-written with excellent maps. Mana�ement actions 
1>roposed in the plan addressed cajor State concerns and appeiir to bAve 
been developed in an equitable manner > givini considcr4tion to the 
diversity of user groups in the area. 

The Draft Management Plan ackuowlcd�es use of tbe area by the resident 
population. for subsistence purposes and appears to offer the 
aafegunrds necessary for continuation of existinS;.? harvest practices. 
However, little attention is paid to the potential development of an 
asbestos mining operation by Doyon, Ltd., on Slate Cre�k, in tha Nbrth 
Fork draina!_;e near the River corridor. This project could attract 
hundreds of reoplc to the area and perhnt,s double the present 
population in the overall Fortymile River-Upper Tanana region.• A 
project of such magnitude invol'1ins a material with which many health 
risks are associated warrants further examination for the impacts it: 
may have on management of the WilJ and Scenic River and wildlife 
resources in the regiou. 

It should also be noted tnat many historical artifacts . have been 
re.noved from the River corridor in recent years, either by souvenir 
collectors or the Bureau of Land Management. We would hope that 
sp�cial precautions are taken to ensure t.hat new visitors to the 
region do not continue this practice, and thnt those_ artifacts now in 
BLM hllnds are placed on display for all to enjoy. As the site of the 
first gold rush in Interior Al�9ka a century ago. the Fortymil<i 'Wild 
and Scenic River has special historical significance and should be 
sccorded the attention and protection it deaerves. 
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The Department of Tra!lsportation and Public Facilities is encouraped 
by Item l of the Hanagetient �\ction sectiou. We are particularly 
pleased with the reference to Revised Statute (RS) 2477 roads and 
trails in Action 1. t,. The Department vould look fon1ard to workin;: 
cooperatively with the Bureau of Land H.ann�ement and other agencies in 
determining RS 2477 rights-of-way for administrative purposes. An 
adr.iinistrative determination of RS 2477s would aid the planning 
processes of all agencies involved" and begin to clarify thi.s issue. 

Specific col?mleilts on the draft are as follows: 

Page 14 > paragraph 5: "l:ech:.imstuck" and "Kechumstuk" arc botn correct 
spel.lines; however, there should be consistency vi thin ihis 
section. 

Page 33, p3�agraph 1: AHILC� Sec. 1323(b) is also applicable in your 
discussion of access. 

Pa�e 65. paragraph 7; It would be helpful to provide a brief overview 
�f 43 CFR 3809 provisions at this point. 

Page 74, Actioa 8.3: How will BLM manage cabin construction on �cenic 
and Recreational sections of the river? 

We appreciate the or;,nortunity to revic,;,, this and other management 
plans for Bl.!1 components of the Wild an� Scenic River system. 
Although the above statements reflect our reviewers comments to date. 
we have been notified that some further comments tila)I' be forthcorrl.nt'! 
after the deadline. We vill forwurd any such comJDents to you as a.'\ 
addcndtll.l to this letter as soon as we receive them. 

Tina Cunning 
State CSU Assistant 
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L. Parker, ALUC
R.. 'Foster, CACFA
State CSU Cont3cts




